
TO: Mr. Dave Sullivan, Chair
Planning Commission ben

FROM: Wendy Rhoades
Planning and Development Review Department

DATE: October 4,2010

Cl’-,,

RE: General Store and Tract II Industrial — C14-2010-0001 and C14-2010-0047
Postponement Request by the Staff

************ **********************************************************4l*

The Staff is requesting a postponement of the above-referenced zoning cases to the
Planning Commission meeting ofNovember 9, 2010 in order to continue coordinating
review of the Traffic Impact Analysis with the Applicant (which covers both cases), and
prepare the Staff reports.

MEMORANDUM


